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Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

The Rail Freight Corridors Rhine-Alpine, Scandinavian-Mediterranean and North Sea-Baltic, in close 

cooperation with RNE (Rail Net Europe) are pleased to invite you to our annual   

 

RFC PCS Training 14
th

 – 15
th

   February 2018 in Frankfurt am 

Main 

 

When?  14th February (09h-17h) – 15th February (9h-13h) 2018 

Where? Theodor-Heuss-Allee 7, 60486 Frankfurt am Main, Germany 

 

If you or any of your colleagues would like to participate, please register under the following 

link: 

http://cms.rne.eu/content/rhine-alpine-scanmed-and-north-sea-baltic-pcs-training-2018-registration-form 

INFORMATION ABOUT THE TRAINING  

� We want to focus on providing you with practical knowledge by working with the system and 

using real test cases in group sessions moderated separately by each Rail Freight Corridor 

� You will be provided with general Information and new PCS features  

� Participants need to bring their own notebook and their PCS-account 

� The training will be held in English 

� The Training is provided for those employees responsible for capacity requests within their 

company 

� The Training is for beginners, advanced and expert PCS user 

 

Don´t hesitate to contact us in case of any questions. 

We are looking forward to meeting you there! 

 

Yours C-OSS, 

Martin Ruiz                  Mihaela Vetter       Florian Müller 

Phone: +49 69 265-26771        Phone: +49 69 265 30550        Phone: +49 69 265-26778 
Mobile: +49 152 37551461    Mobile: +49 151 65639733            Mobile: +49 160 97429893 
oss@corridor-rhine-alpine.eu       mihaela.vetter@scanmedfreight.eu      coss@rfc8.eu         


